We know that it is difficult to make an about-face in policy. Once you start down a road it is hard to turn around. But we have provided you with information that you may not have had when you made your decision to start selling off your lands along the White Salmon River. Considering the precarious position that the Forest Service is now in, they may be more suseptable to the idea of bringing this section of the river into the Wild and Scenic River system, and thereby acquiring the remainder of your property. With this in mind, we request a meeting to discuss options and ideas. We would appreciate hearing from you as soon as possible regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Our This